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Bobbie Walthall

To: Davis Candice
Subject: RE: city auditor

From: Davis Candice [mailto:cdavis.chc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 1:03 PM 
To: Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: Fwd: city auditor 
 
Please include this in the CC packet. I realize this may be a little late. Thanks so much, Candice Davis 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
 
From: Davis Candice <cdavis.chc@gmail.com> 
Subject: city auditor 
Date: July 9, 2016 at 1:10:50 PM CDT 
To: soden leslie <lsoden@lawrenceks.org>, amyx mike <mikeamyx515@hotmail.com>, boley stuart 
<sboley@lawrenceks.org>, herbert matthew <matthewjherbert@gmail.com>, larson lisa 
<llarsen@lawrenceks.org> 
Cc: markus tom <tmarkus@lawrenceks.org>, McCullough Scott <smccullough@ci.lawrence.ks.us> 
 
Dear City Commissioners,             
   

I was disappointed to hear about the city auditor’s position is being considered for elimination. It seems like a 
step in the wrong direction, unless the City Manager thinks that the auditor cannot be neutral. I personally think 
he has done a great job. LAN has supported having an in-house city auditor who can provide factual and 
unbiased information about the performance of various city departments and efforts. That job should legitimize 
funding by taxpayers and is, by many, considered a check and balance on interests that do not reflect the public 
welfare. I hope that you will reconsider this suggestion.  

Sincerely,   

Candice Davis,  concerned Lawrence Resident 

  

 
















